
PSHE-Supporting our local community
During our PSHE week in the summer term, some classes went to Hampstead Heath and joined the Heath 
Hands volunteers to clean up and preserve our local area. We really enjoyed cutting back brambles and clearing 
areas of the Heath to make them more accessible. We also did a litter pick after an event - we were surprised 
at how much rubbish needed clearing.
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